Dear Bobby and Angie,

I hope this letter finds you well. It is with mixed emotions that I submit my resignation as art
teacher at Mendon Community Schools effective today, June 28, 2024.

I have recently accepted a new position that is closer to my home, allowing me to spend more
time with my family and reduce my daily commute. This was not an easy decision, as I have
greatly enjoyed my time here and deeply appreciate the support and camaraderie of the staff, as
well as the creativity and enthusiasm of the students.

Thank you for the opportunities for professional and personal growth that Mendon has provided.
If you need anything from me, please do not hesitate to reach out. I have left my keys,
Chromebooks, and chargers in my locked storage room at the high school.

I wish the school continued success and all the best for the upcoming school year.

Sincerely,
Sue Sleeper



